
      
Hello Middle School FLVS students and families, 
 
Welcome to our final week in quarter 1 in the FLVS program. I am amazed by the work that students are 
doing in this course. I saw some scary Water Coasters created by the 6th-grade group, the 7th-grade 
group let me know how dragons could be real in language arts, and 8th grade showed me how to write 
linear equations. It is enjoyable to see the growth of our students each week. Keep up the excellent work 
and keep letting me know if there is anything I can do to support—just a couple things for this week. 
 

●​ It is the end of the quarter on Friday, October 16th. All assignments for quarter one need to be 
completed on the 16th. If there is a problem with this, students need to reach out to Mr. McNutt to 
let him know. Anything that is missing will become a zero.  

 
Here is a list of the last assignments that will be graded in quarter 1. Please ensure this assignment and 
all previous assignments are completed by October 16th. 
 
 

Grade 6 Math Grade 7 Math Pre-Algebra Algebra Geometry 

02.06 Measurements  01.10 Module One Test 05.07 Module Five 
Practice Test 

03.04 Module Quiz 02.07 Module Two 
Review and Practice 
Exam 

World History Civics US History Specials 

Lesson 02.03: Ancient 
Indus Valley 
Civilizations 

02.02 Which Important 
Documents Influenced 
America?  

02.06 Supporters of the 
War  

Make sure you are continuing to 
work on specials each week. 

6th Grade 
Science I 

7th Grade 
Science II 

8th Grade 
Science III 

02.02 Weathering and 
Erosion 

02.04 Evolution and 
Natural Selection 

02.02 Physical Versus 
Chemical Changes 

6th Grade 
Language Arts I 

7th Grade 
Language Arts II 

8th Grade 
Language Arts III 

2.02 Choose Your 
Words  

2.01 Assess Internet 
Sources 

2.03 Close Look at 
Organization 

 
 
 



●​ Parent-Teacher Conferences will be all next week (October 19th-22nd). I have a link below for the 
appointment page to sign up for a virtual conference. Please check your email because I will send 
an invite with a meeting link after making your appointment. Let me know if you have any 
questions. 

 
Appointment Link Page: 
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1LpZjfeGffCsGkMvJveFkcEiHUq-HtIGuDhR3ERLpdb4/edit?usp=sha
ring 
 
As always, The Middle School FLVS team, we are here to support all FLVS students' needs. Please let us 
know if there is anything you need as support from us. Have a great week, and I will be looking forward to 
continuing to work with all students.  Let’s finish this quarter strong. 
 
 

 
Scott McNutt, Erin Larkins, Melanie Neal 
Middle School FLVS Team 
New Vision Charter School 
FLVS Website 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1LpZjfeGffCsGkMvJveFkcEiHUq-HtIGuDhR3ERLpdb4/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1LpZjfeGffCsGkMvJveFkcEiHUq-HtIGuDhR3ERLpdb4/edit?usp=sharing
https://sites.google.com/newvisioncharterschool.org/nvcs-flvs-global-school/home?authuser=0

